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Fraser Valley Regional District

File No. 0388-30 2020-775.02149.018

May 25, 2020
Re: Application to the Board of Variance

Notice in accordance to Section 541 of the Local Government Act to Property Owners and Tenants in
occupation within the area adjacent to:

#18-9055 Shook Road, Electoral Area “G”

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Variance of the Fraser Valley Regional District will consider this
application, pursuant to Sections 531 and 532 of the Local Government Act, requesting:

A structural alternation to a non-conforming structure
(Replacement of garage and laundry facilities and
cover existing east facing entry way from the elements)

A Board of Variance Hearing has been scheduled for Monday, June 22, 2020 at 10 a.m As of the date of
this letter, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the location for this hearing has not yet been determined.
Please see our website at www.fvrd.ca for further location details and ways to participate in this hearing
closer to the meeting date.

The intent of this notice is to allow the Members of the Board of Variance to receive input from all persons
who believe their property is affected by this proposed Board of Variance application.

Interested persons may make a written submission regarding this application. Written submissions must
be received not later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 15, 2020 either by email (jreilly@fvrd.ca) or by regular
mail addressed to the address below.

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me at 604-702-5023.

Regards,

s

Jaime Reilly
Secretary to the Board of Variance/
Manager of Corporate Administration
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